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A meadow or grassland grazed by cattle. The bar is the common
name for the house and yard where cattle are fed. First recorded in
1870. This word is thought to be a diminutive of bar, an important
(and enduring) part of the farmhouse door in the English Midlands.
Although many Australian expressions of this type are consistent
with the usage of the English Midlands, they differ sufficiently to
make them distinct from their international equivalents. From the
English Midlands in England a low, rounded wall containing the
main entrance of a house, usually with an arched or pedimented
roof. Large, round doors are often cut in the face of the wall. The
term has also entered Australian English, where most of the
original wall elements have been preserved. It is often rendered
'bowfront' or 'hedge-walling'. The term was introduced in the
1960s. The Adelaide Advertiser published an account of its use in
the September 1967 issue. Later the term was used to denote the
then-new brick-faced residences built in Adelaide, in which the
façade of the house consisted of a series of small wall panels to
reduce the area of the house. The Advertiser noted that a number
of architects favoured the wall façade because it was lighter and
cheaper than brick, and easier to keep clean. The outermost cover
or wrapping of the peel of a freshly peeled orange. The velour is
the thick skin of the peel, or the protective parchment, which
surrounds the orange. The first recorded use of velour in English is
in George Herbert's poem The Temple, published in 1649. The
English term velour is probably derived from 'elver', the diminutive
of the Latin word for seal (auro). In any case, the term velour was
used in popular books on cooking and housekeeping published in
the Victorian era. In some of these books, the term refers to the
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inner part of the orange peel covering the bitter white pith, but
other books use the term more or less interchangeably with the
outer covering, so that the outer velour is sometimes known as the
aluminium and sometimes as the lamina.
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turbine plant which is used for a combined-cycle power plant
equipped with a steam generator which provides steam by heat

exchange with the exhaust gas of the gas turbine unit. 2.
description of the related art a large-scale power generation using

thermal energy of exhaust gas is known as a combined-cycle
power generation, and the combined-cycle power generation is

classified into a power generation plant of a vep (ventilation
exhaust fan) system and a power generation plant of a wep (waste
ejection fan) system. both the vep system and the wep system can
be applied to a gas turbine plant in which one or more gas turbine

units are connected in series. it is possible to realize an
advantageous technical effect that the 5ec8ef588b
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